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ISM/PRN/141/2021-22 November 3, 2021 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD VIII) 

(SCHOOL REOPENING & HYBRID CLASSES) 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

As per the instructions and guidelines from the Ministry of Education, it has been decided 

to reopen the school for all the classes from KG to STD VIII by third and fourth week of 

November 2021. The classes will be held in hybrid mode (online and physical classes) until 
further intimations or guidelines from the MoE. 

It has been decided to start physical classes (twice in a week) in a phased manner for all the 

classes from STD I to VIII. The online classes will continue for the rest of the week (Three 

Days) for all the students. The detailed schedule will be intimated to the respective classes 

soon. All students are expected to attend all the classes (physical and online classes). Please 

note that there will be no online classes held during the days of physical classes as per the 

schedule and timetable. The second periodic assessment for STD V to VIII will be held in 

the online mode as per the circular issued on 28th October 2021. 

The physical classes for the KG section will begin by third week of November 2021 and the 

details will be shared soon. The classes will be conducted hybrid for the KG section with 

either online or physical mode. The parents will have the option to choose either the 

physical or the online classes as per their convenience for KG-I and KG-II students. 

We seek the support and cooperation from the parents in this regard. 

With warm regards 

Dr Rajee 
Principal 
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